
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

   

 

Niagara University Emergency Management Disability Awareness Training received a grant 

from the Nebraska Developmental Disabilities Council. The program brings together the 

disability community and those with a role in disaster emergency response with the intent to 

educate on all matters related to proper response for those with disabilities and access and 

functional needs. 

Designed to address planning, preparedness, response and recovery as it relates to people 

with disabilities and access and functional needs, NU DAT defines the topic as regulated by 

the Americans with Disabilities Act and established by FEMA. The program was implemented 

in New York, with much success, with funding from the New York State Developmental 

Disabilities Planning Council. 

This presentation will introduce you to emergency planning, preparedness, response, and 

recovery as it relates to people with disabilities and access and functional needs, what it takes 

to get the whole community approach as a concept, how inclusive planning and active 

participation are applied, and what your role is in advancing the cause. 

                                       

                                        Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 

                                             Time: 1:00-3:00pm CST 

Zoom Link will be provided the day before the training 

Click Here to Register or Visit www.frdat.niagara.edu 
 

 

For more information, please contact:        
Cary Newman, Program Manager         
Phone: (716) 286-8139 
carynewman@niagara.edu 
www.frdat.niagara.edu 
www.facebook.com/nufrdat  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This training is funded by the Nebraska Developmental Disabilities Council. 

For accommodations, please 
email: carynewman@niagara.edu 

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=49g6xvgab&oeidk=a07ehnvcc6r8829be3d
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